
iSTEPup Update June 2022  

Hello to everyone in this foundation,  

I am really sorry for writing you late, but it due to work, I really appreciate your support to this 

cause, if not for you I would not have continued with this program. We have started the first year 

program since January 2022 but we were taken lectures for 3 month on medico surgery, Anatomy 

and physiology, psychology, public health, sociology, basic nursing and othes we are sent 

for practical for 3 months and now we are in class and we are going to take the second year 

exams next month the 11 july. Just after the exams we are going to have our maticulation and I 

am going also on the outreach program which I attend every week.  

Kind Regards, 

Fatima Fornah  


